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To,

Diya India Foundation
402, Ansal Majestic Tower
G Block, Vikaspuri

New Delhi-110018

Subject: Letter of appreciation for your effort towards this kind and benevolent act

Dear Sir/Ma’am

Greetings from the Department of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences, Amrita Hospital, Faridabad
We are writing to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation and its Supporters for
your donation towards our patient Mast. Anurag Ambasta (126132), a six-year-old male child
diagnosed with TGA and underwent an Arterial Switch Operation on 04/07/2024. He is being
discharged on 13/07/2024 in a stable condition.

It was a significant contribution from your end to help bridge the gap between the fortunate and

the less fortunate to have such a high-end medical treatment.

We cherish your support and sincerely hope for its enduring continuation.

Thanks & Regards,

Dr. Ashish Katewa

AMRITA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES & RESEARCH CENTRE
Mata Amritanandamayi Marg, Sector 88, Faridabad, Haryana 121002
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